
September 6, 2022 

 

 

Honorable Ralph G. Hellmich 

Mayor, City of Foley 

Post Office Box 1750 

Foley, Alabama 36536 

 

RE:   City of Foley - Letter of Support - Safe Streets and Roads for All Grant   

Application Inclusion of Census Tract 110 

 

Dear Mayor Hellmich:  

This letter is in support of the City of Foley’s request to include Census Tract 110 in the 

Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) grant program managed by the U.S. Department of 

Transportation. 

The Baldwin County Commission is pleased to support the City of Foley in securing 

SS4A grants in regard to providing numerous public safety functions as a result of the City’s 

police jurisdiction in addition to primary and mutual aid fire services within this census tract.  

Should you have any questions or if we can support the grant application effort in any 

other way, please feel free to contact me or Ronald J. Cink at (251) 937-0264. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James E. Ball, Chairman 

Baldwin County Commission 

 

JB/jb Item CA5 

 

Cc: Michael Thompson – mthompson@cityoffoley.org 

Ronald J. Cink 

  


